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David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 8:53 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: New Updates - Note about this week's auction

 

View our latest additions, plus the auction closes tonight! 
 

 

 

 

  

I continue to add new specimens to the website. The latest updates feature a small suite 
of excellent specimens from Bisbee, Arizona, as well as other interesting pieces. I will 
continue to add new items on a regular basis during the coming days. Be sure to check 
out our Latest Additions. 
 
Please note that that for the first time in 14 years, there will be no auction this week. The 
closing date of the auction would have been Christmas say. Lisa is taking off for the 
holiday, so I decided to hold off on an auction this week. We will have a large new update 
of auction specimens available on December 27, for an auction to get us back on the 
proper Tuesday night closing schedule, closing January 1, 2019. 
 
Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for special offers! 
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Weinrich Minerals, Inc. | P.O. Box 425, Grover, MO 63040  

Unsubscribe webmineral@gmail.com  

About our service provider  

Sent by dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today  
 

 

 

 


